
  

Please be advised that the Transfer Station will be closed Wednesday, February 5th out of respect for the 
Big Plume Family.  
 
We send our deepest condolences during this time. 
 
 
Any questions or concerns please contact, 
Jan Onespot at 403-585-9926 or Moira Meguinis at 825-733-6424 
 
 
Siyisgaas, 
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